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MEETING NOTES
In Attendance:
Matt Skeels

Jim Moore

Bob Carstens
Matt McCauley
Connor Miller

Marla Martin

Justin Sterk

Julie Clark

Mr. Moore called the meeting to order at 3:30pm.
Network members had no changes to the August meeting notes.

Project Updates
· The Buffalo Ridge Trail is under construction and should be completed soon.  This is a Safe Routes to School project.

Communication update

· The dates for the Strategy sessions have been changed from Late October to February.  One session will be held in each of the 6 Grand Vision County’s and the sessions will feature information booths for each mode of transportation.  To accomplish this, we will need assistance from Network members to staff the booths during the sessions.

· The Grand Vision Strategic Plan is in final draft form.  Some revisions may be requested therefore the document is not yet ready for Network review today.  The plan is divided into 3 separate plans, public, administrative and singular networks.  The plan should be ready for Network review at the October meeting.

Subcommittee reports:

Transit – CWTA is opening a Tustin transfer point that will allow riders to access point south of Wexford County.  
Rail – No Report

Complete Streets – Julie Clarks reported that PSA’s are being developed and will be available soon.  The Education campaign will also begin soon.  The policy adoption portion of the initiative will begin this fall, all governmental units in Grand Traverse County will be asked to adopt a Complete Streets resolution /policy.

HUD grant – The random sample survey starts next week.  Final comments on the Transportation Plan outline are needed soon.  Matt Skeels is to send out the outline one final time to the Network members and ask for comments.  If Network members know of information sources to gather information listed in the outlines, please forward to Matt Skeels asap.
Traverse City corridor studies – Final report to be reviewed tomorrow 3-5pm at the Governmental Center.
Natural gas RFP- No Report
Membership discussion – Network members discussed methods to increase and diversify membership of the Transportation Network.  One idea is to present to the counties that the Regional transportation plan portion of the Grand Vision to Grand Action Plan will be regarded as the Long Range Plan for the RTF process.  Potentially offer Sykpe connections so that people do not have to travel to the meetings.  Also educate the transportation providers that the new MAP-21 language requires that agencies demonstrate that they are working well with others and this is an excellent way to do so.
Meeting adjourned 4:30pm 







